
 
 

18th February, 2021 

 

 

Re: Junior Cycle Examinations 2021 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 

 

The Department of Education announced yesterday evening that this year's State Junior Cycle 

Examination has been cancelled. An in school assessment process will be put in place to replace the 

State Examination. 

I will be in touch with you all as soon as I get further clarification. 

Enjoy the rest of the mid term break. 

Best wishes 

M Gorby 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Marguerite Gorby 
Principal 

 


